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TRNT BOARD POLICY NO: 029 
 

Date Introduced: 1 May 2010 

 

Date Varied:  

 

 

 

NT License Holders Travelling Interstate 
 

As of 1st May 2010 all Stable hand and Track rider registrations are only recognised within the 

Northern Territory and the application forms are to spell it out quite clearly that all such licenses 

are only in effect while the person is fulfilling duties within the NT. 

 


